





From: Westefer, Gary [mailto:westefer.gary@epa.gov]
Senti: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 1:33 PM

To: McCambridge, Michael

Subject: RE: R2016-007

Mike: 1 know you are working on this docket as you queried Tracy on the DSW rule. While the docket is open, is it hard
to correct some 268.40 and 261.33 errors (largely typos).

The 268.40 stuff is largely CAS numbers, and a few other items. There aren’t many and some of them are our errors that
we corrected. Itisallin Table T.

261.33, and 261 appendix H are similar, largely chemical waste codes, CAS numbers or typos in chemical spelling. They
don’t have to be in R2016-007 as they are already authorized and the timeframe is not an issue.

The 268.40 are the only ones with a time issue as they are in the LiSA (List of sections affected) for lllinois’ ARA 9.



